
 
 
 
 

CITY OF HOLYOKE 
 

Notice 

Posted in accordance with the provisions of M.G.L. Chapter 30A, § 18-25 

Voting Machine Testing for the  
State Primary Election 

 
 

The City Clerk’s Office will be testing the voting machines for the 
State Primary that is being held on  

Tuesday, September 3, 2024.    Any member of the public is welcome to attend. 

Wednesday, August 28, 2024 

9:00 am 

City Council Chambers 

 

Submitted By: 

Brenna Murphy Leary, MMC 
City Clerk 

 

 


